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COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

For the meeting of: December 15, 2015

Date: November 9, 2015

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Supervisor Rex Bohn

Subject: Retirement Resolution for Kevin Hamblinon his Retirement from the Humboldt County
Planning and Building Department

RECOMMENDATION(S): That the Board of Supervisors authorize the Chair to sign the Resolution.

SOURCE OF FUNDING: N/A

DISCUSSION: Kevin Hamblin is retiring from the Humboldt County Planning and Building Department
on December 8, 2015. The Board of Supervisors would like to recognize and commend Kevinon his years
of service and commitment to the residents Humboldt County.

FINANCIAL IMPACT: N/A

OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT: N/A

ALTERNATIVES TO STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS: Board discretion.

ATTACHMENTS: Retirement Resolution.
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and carried by those members present, the Board hereby approves the
recommended action contained in this Board report.

Dated: "^V g.. /S~, SOlfT
By:
Kathy Hayes, Clerk of the Boar
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RESOLUTION
of the

Board of Supervisors
County of Humboldt

WHEREAS, on November 13, 2012, Kevin Hamblin began his
career with the County of Humboldt where he has served as
Director of Planning and Building; and

WHEREAS, during his service to the County of Humboldt Kevin
has demonstrated commitment and loyalty to the citizens of this
County, focusing on public access and customer service; and

WHEREAS, Kevin has made meaningful contributions to the
County's management team; and

WHEREAS, Kevin has been a role model and inspirational leader
to his staff and colleagues, while simultaneously providing
experience and expertise related to planning and building; and

WHEREAS, during Kevin's tenure many important and significant
County priorities related to land use have been advanced, and

WHEREAS, Kevin's professionalism and management skills have
made him an asset to the Office and to the citizens of Humboldt
County.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Humboldt
County Board of Supervisors, on behalf of the County, its
employees and the public, expresses sincere appreciation and
gratitude to Kevin R. Hamblin for his years of service and extends
best wishes for a happy retirement.

DATED: December 15, 2015 ESTELLE FENNELL, Chair


